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Edward Willoughby Feltri

12 Stockmore Street, Oxford

| Support

I strongly support this application for the following reasons. - Energy recovery from waste is a highly
effective way of reducing fossil fuel consumption while also reducing the practise of burying non-
recyclable materials in landfill. - This will reduce the road miles currently required to dispose of waste
in the local area and will address the shortfall of waste disposal points in the county. It will allow the
county to be self sufficient in waste management rather than outsourcing to others. - The plant will
provide a competitively priced disposal outlet for the area. This this will translate to lower costs for
local taxpayers and businesses. - The Grundon-Viridor partnership has a strong pedigree in operating
these facilities in a very responsible and efficient manner - The plant will provide 80 much needed,
sustainable, skilled employment for many years to come
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